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Lunch:  Chicken Sticks, Baked Beans, Cooked Carrots & Mandarin Oranges 
- Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese 
stick & EZ Jammer   
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Lunch: Hot Dog, Tater Tots, Broccoli, & Fruit Cocktail - Alt: Yogurt, EZ 

Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick & EZ Jammer   
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Lunch: Pancakes, Sausage, Celery & Juice - 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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Week of October 19, 2020 
 

 

 Oct. 26 - Oct. 30 

Pop Can Drive 

Oct. 30 

½ Day of School 

Nov. 3 

School in session 

Nov. 18 & 19 

P/T Conf. 

Nov. 20 

½ Day of School 

Nov. 25, 26, & 27 

No School 

Happy Thanksgiving 
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PTO POP CAN DRIVE STARTS 

 

 

Lunch:  Popcorn Chicken, Potato Wedges, Baby Carrots, & Pineapple -  

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick & EZ 

Jammer   
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  Spirit Day – Wear your Eagle colors proudly! 

  Lucky Tray Day 
 

Lunch: Pizza, Salad, & Apple Slices - 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   

 

 
 

 

 

Lunch: - Goulash, Garlic Bread, Mixed Vegetables & Oranges - 

Alt: Yogurt, EZ Jammer & Blueberry Vanilla Snack Bites or Cereal, Cheese stick 

& EZ Jammer   
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For the safety of our children and 

families please follow the Covid 

directive of entering the parking lot 

at the east entrance and exiting 

through the west entrance. THANK-

YOU 

 

AACS is excited to welcome Mrs. Lori 

Pickvet to the School Office. She will be 

managing the office. Please reach out and 

make her feel even more at home. 

There is School on November 3
rd

. 

Make note of the NEW School Email 

address. Schooloffice@auburnac.org 

So when you keep the office up to date on 

your child’s appointments & illnesses copy 

the office at the new email address – 

schooloffice@auburnac.org 

When signing your child in/out of school; 

come to the main school doors, ring the 

buzzer, and we will meet you at the door. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Auburn Area Catholic School 
www.auburnacschool.org 

114 W. Midland Rd., Auburn, MI  

48611 

989-662-6431  Fax:989-662-3391 

cswitalski@auburnac.org 

schooloffice@auburnac.org 

 

mailto:cswitalski@auburnac.org


 

Mission Statement 

Auburn Area Catholic School, with our parishes and families as partners, empowers each student along their                                  

academic journey to develop their God-given talents and to become a lifelong disciple of Christ. 

 

As the holidays approach, I want to stress the importance of remaining 

diligent.  Many will travel and see individuals from all over the place, 

and I know it is a much needed event, but I want to stress how we have 

been able to remain in person with the mitigation strategies we have in 

place.  If you do happen to travel where there is widespread ongoing 

transmission (even if you wear a mask and distance), you may be asked 

to self-isolate for up to 14 days.  You all have been doing a wonderful job 

watching out for symptoms, and I only ask that we continue to do it and 

not become complacent. 

 

Conferences will be in person from 4-7 on the 18
th

 and 19
th

 of November.  

They will look a little different this year.  Teachers will be either utilizing 

2 tables or different sides of their kidney bean tables for 2 spots.  There 

will also be a limit on parents in each conference, only one parent will be 

allowed to attend.  Parents will need to sign in, give the time they 

entered, and leave their phone number on the paper.   A sign up will 

come out soon! 

 

For the time being, please do not send money in for lunch balances.  The 

lunch program will end up being free for the entire year once we are 

approved.  I do believe everything is set to move forward, but I do not 

have the complete confirmation from the state yet.  This will pre-date 

back to August and all your money paid to lunch will be applied to your 

tuition unless you have already paid your tuition in full.  

  

God Bless! 

Clark Switalski 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

                               

 

 

 

                          

                               

                                                                                                

                                            

 

 

        

     

           

 
 

 

 

 

Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

GOSPEL:  Matthew 22: 15-21 
 

 The Pharisees in today’s 
Gospel reading were trying to trick 
Jesus and make him say something 
wrong.  Jesus knew what the 
Pharisees were trying to do. Jesus 
asked them to show the coins, and 
asked whose picture was on it. They 
replied Caesar. So he told them 
“Then repay to Caesar what is 
Caesar’s and to God what is God’s.” 
He is telling them they should obey 
the rules of the land, but also that 
they should obey God.  

We have two kinds of Laws:  
God’s laws and laws of our 
government. Both are for our own 
good, but God’s law should be our 
priority. 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences: 

November 18th & 19th 

More information to come. 

½ Day of School:  Nov. 20th 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Scrip will be on 

sale after mass on 

Oct 17
th
 & 18

th
 

PTO Pop Can Drive – Bring your cans 

to  

AACS during the week of Oct. 26 – 

Oct.30 

Mark your calendar, the next PTO 

Meeting is scheduled for Nov 19th 

 


